
Town of Osborn
Budget Meeting

Emery L. Jordan Community Building -

Tuesday, April 26, 2022 – 6:00p.m.

Meeting Called to Order – 6:30 PM immediately following selectman meeting

⮚ Ken Silsby requested funds for the Aurora/Osborn cemetery.  It is recommended by the

board of selectmen that cemetery by-laws be changed from “resident” to “property

owner” being allowed to buy a plot before funds are given.  It is also recommended by

the board of selectman that the cemetery association go through an audit.  An official

letter to be written to the cemetery committee for consideration of funds if changes are

considered.

⮚ Ken Silsby requested funds for “What’s for Suppa” Food Pantry which is located in Otis

and run by volunteers from Otis, Mariaville, and Osborn.

⮚ Update given on conversation with Tim at the Department of Conservation regarding the

cost of the roadway/parking area and boat landing on Spectacle Pond.

⮚ Update given on the estimate for the parking lot paving project from Ring’s Paving.

⮚ Update given on cement pad for dumpsters and the fence to be put around it.

⮚ Update given on proposal for generators.  Propane pig(s) will need to be installed and

purchased separately.   Cement pad included in cost.

⮚ Request for new sign for fire department.

⮚ Darren gave an update on Spectacle Pond and the state stocking with fish.

⮚ Conversation regarding starting a “land acquisition” fund.

⮚ Conversation regarding motorized doors for fire department.

⮚ The senior committee requested a flag pole for community building.

Next Meeting:  2023

Meeting adjourned: 8:15 PM

In attendance; Kenny Silsby, Jon Osgood, Paul Caggiano, Dave Flannery, Darren Lord, Jon

Osgood, Kim & Dean Murphy, Gregg Bassett, Ray & Leslie Slaybaugh

Respectfully, Submitted; __________________________________________

Christy Jordan-Rebar / Town Clerk


